
Siberia & Argentina

The Russian Center for Science and Culture in
Buenos Aires in cooperation with Siberian Federal
University will present opportunities for obtaining
Russian education within the framework of the
Russian Federation's Government scholarship
program.

The event will be broadcast live on February 16 at 10:00 on the Facebook page of the Russian Center
for Science and Culture Culture Casa de Rusia en Buenos Aires. We will present all the undergraduate
and postgraduate programs available, as well as the Russian language course. Our student from Colombia
Brian Corrales will share his impressions and experiences at the University.
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